Chris O'Brien

From: Don Gudaitis <don_gudaitis@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 2:11 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Please don't tax boating! Oppose H6256

As a Rhode island boater who formerly boated in Massachusetts | now boat in Rhode Island and am so appreciative of
the non taxing of boating and related matters. It makes a difference! | know this industry in RI thrives and brings many
more jobs than might otherwise be the case were the tax situation to change, which will erode the industry. Please
vote no on H6256! Thank you! Don Gudaitis, 21 Armstrong Ave, Providence

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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